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Greetings! 
We hope everyone is safe and well.
We are excited to announce that Welcome Yule 2020 is happening!
We have created a collection of video performances from years past, all the way back to 1991, to produce this year’s show. New recordings of songs and poetry safely recorded by WY cast members enhance the show. You and your friends and family will be able to enjoy watching Welcome Yule 2020 from anywhere in the world during the coldest months of the northern hemisphere.  
Opening night will be December 11 – save the date! WY 2020 will remain online until the spring equinox. 
Check www.welcomeyule.org and Welcome Yule’s Facebook page for more information. 
“See” you there – wassail! 
